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Learning From Australian Experience: The First Year Mathematics Coordinators’ Network Project

In this talk I will summarize the findings presented in the final report for ”The First Year Mathematics Coordinators’ Network
Project” that was ran at several Australian universities between 2012-2014. I will invite the audience to reflect on and compare
the outcomes of the project with their own experiences in teaching and/or coordinating first year math courses at Canadian
universities.
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